
Welcome 

Dear residents, welcome to our 

September newsletter. 

The date for Riverfire is 29 

September this year, which is a 

month later than usual. 

 

Things to keep in mind for Riverfire night 

Be sensible about the amount of visitors you 

invite. Consider that there will be queues to get 

into the building and no parking. Inviting too 

many guests may spoil the night. 

The forecourt area, including pool and BBQ areas 

will be closed off with no access. The only viewing 

will be from apartment balconies. 

As usual, there will be security guards at the 

doors and in the driveway to make sure no one 

goes where they shouldn’t. 

Take time to introduce your visitors to Admiralty 

Quays and make sure they understand the 

security of the building as well as the rules.  

Adhere to sensible noise levels, you are 

responsible for your guests’ behaviour. Late night 

parties are not acceptable. 

We hope everyone thoroughly enjoys the night 

and please do ask at the office if you are unsure 

about anything. 

Visitor Parking for Riverfire 

Visitor parking is in great demand on Riverfire 

night. If you have an unused car park on the night 

please consider making it available as a guest 

parking for that evening. Just let the office know 

about it. 

For those who have visitors please make sure 

they know we will have little option but to tow 

vehicles parked where they shouldn’t be. 

 

Staff Movements 

Stephen Goldsbury is on annual leave from 6 

September to 6 October. 

Gary’s daughter, Ilze Willis is taking care of the 

front desk in his absence. 

Month End Drinks 

Last month we had a really good turnout for our 

month end drinks. 

On the last business day of each month residents 

meet in the Foyer at 6pm for drinks and nibbles. 

Please feel free to join us as everyone is 

welcome. You simply bring your own drinks and 

something to drink from. 

Recycling 

Too many people get it wrong at our recycling 

station on P1: 

 Plastic bags are a contaminant. Remove 

bottles and cans from plastic bags when you 

put them in the bin. The same goes for boxes, 

please remove bottles and cans from boxes 

before putting it in the bin. 

 Every day we find polystyrene and plastic in 

the cardboard recycling. Polystyrene is a 

contaminant, don’t put it in the recycle bin at 

all. 

 Always flatten boxes. 

Car Parks 

Please keep your car park tidy from litter and do 

not store any furniture in it. 

Power Point 

A power point has been installed on the wall of 

the car wash bay. This will allow residents to also 

vacuum their cars. 

Kind Regards 

Gary and Trina Willis 

Resident Managers 


